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8/27/20 

Virtual Students and Parents, 

After two weeks of school, I hope you are becoming more familiar and comfortable with 
using Schoology.  I understand that many of you had different circumstances to consider when 
deciding whether or not to enroll in virtual learning this semester. I met with many of you before 
the start of school and stressed that the expectations and requirements of virtual learning were 
going to be greater than how we ended the 2019-20 school year.  Please be reminded that 
assignment and test deadlines for Schoology need to be met in order for submitted work to be 
graded.  Unless prior arrangements have been made with your teacher, assignments submitted 
late will not be graded.  Our teachers are working hard to teach in the classroom, as well as 
answer your questions and provide you with the materials and resources you will need to 
complete assignments.  Teachers have reached out to several of you that have not submitted 
work or logged on to Schoology and have not received a response.  If you are having trouble 
logging on or knowing how to submit your work, please contact your teacher, contact me,  or 
come to the school to get your questions answered.  Help is available at school from 7 AM until 
3 PM on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Thursdays or from 7 AM until 11 AM on Wednesdays and 
Fridays due to sanitizing the school.  If you need other arrangements made to receive help with 
logging on Schoology or submitting work please let me know and we will accommodate you. 
The end of  Virtual Learning Session 1 is September 11, if you choose to send your student back 
please notify us by September 7. September 14 will be the first day in the building for these 
students returning to traditional class. Please help us help you get the most out of virtual 
learning!  

Sincerely, 

Mr. Bryant 

256-463-2012 

jeffrey.bryant@cleburneschools.net 

 

 

 


